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C I T Y  O F  M E R C E D 

 
NOTIFICATION 
 
SOLICITATION NO:  05172024 
 
SOLICITATION NAME: RFP for Institutional Securities Custody Services 
 
DATE: 05/31/2024 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We would like to thank and acknowledge all consultants that have been reaching out to the City to 
request updates on the review and award of this solicitation. 
 
On behalf of Deputy Finance Officer Kuljit Singh, we would like to notify all consultants that 
submitted a proposal that we are behind schedule with regards to the review and award phase. We are 
working on developing a new tentative schedule which will be posted on our website next week. 
 
We appreciate your patience with us and encourage you to visit our website for updates. 
 
 
Best Regards, 

                           
______________________________ 
JULIO C. MARQUEZ, CPPB 

 Purchasing Supervisor 
 

 
End of Notification 

 


